
From: Jessica Majoor
To: PED Public Comment
Subject: Landlord representation
Date: Friday, May 27, 2022 9:35:17 AM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of SeaTac -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Due to the fact that there is no requirement for landlord representation on this committee, which could create a
renters-only bias in this committee, it is definitely important that we have some sort of representation for landlords.

Sent from my iPhone
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